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Term 4, Week 1             Tuesday, 10th October, 2023 

Week  1 
Friday, 13th October 
Dental Van forms due 
Week  2 
Monday, 16th October 
Dental Van visit 
Tuesday, 17th October 
Dental Van visit 
MC Sport Day 
Little Learners 
Wednesday, 18th October 
Dental Van visit 
Little Learners 
Thursday, 19th October 
Dental Van visit 
Teddy Bears Picnic 
Friday, 20th October 
Dental Van visit 
Stage 2 Soccer Gala Day 
Assembly 2.30pm Hall 
Week 3 
Monday, 23rd October 
Dental Van visit 
Tuesday, 24th October 
Dental Van visit 
Little Learners 
Wednesday, 25th October 
Dental Van visit 
Little Learners 
Thursday, 26th October 
Dental Van visit 
Friday, 27th October 
Dental Van visit 
Grandparents Day 11.15am 
to 12pm 
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From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 

Principal:   Brent Fennessy 

Assistant Principal: Julie Neville Stage 1 

Assistant Principal: Hayley Ruffles Stage 2 

Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe/Toni Kerr  Stage 3                 

  

Phone:   02 6959 2144 

Fax:   02 6959 3274 

Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Welcome back. I hope many of our community were able to spend time with family and friends over 
the last two weeks and enjoy some beautiful spring weather. 
 
What an incredible 150th celebration we had at the end of last term. For me, personally, it was one 
of my career highlights to see each student performing with pride at the school concert. A huge 
thank you to Ms Ruffles and all the teachers and support staff who spent many hours ensuring the 
kids were able to perform comfortably and confidently. Another huge congratulations to our 
Prefects who hosted the event wonderfully; and to Georgie and Micah, our impressive School 
Captains, whom presented brilliant speeches.  To our school community who turned out for the 
open evening, a huge thank you. To walk around and hear so many stories being shared about 
different people’s time at NPS was heartwarming.  
Lastly, a massive thank you goes out to our amazing P&C who organised and ran the hugely 
successful raffle and to Halls Accounting for sponsoring the incredible fireworks display. What an 
amazing community moment to wrap up the celebrations. 
 
Now, who can believe it? In 10 weeks time Christmas trees will be up, and another year will be 
finished. This year is flying by, and as always, the next term is jam-packed full of events. We will do 
our absolute best to communicate early about events and changes to routines to ensure nothing is 
missed. Events over the next two weeks include our Stage 2 Soccer Gala Day next Friday and Check-
in Assessments for Year 3 and 5, along with the Kinder Teddy Bears' Picnic. 
 
This week, three of our students start an exciting learning journey with Aurora College, which is a 
program for targeted students in English and Maths. This will be a challenging but rewarding 
experience for Brax, Ivy, and Ryder, and we wish them all the best with their studies. 
 
With only 10 weeks to go, it is important that attendance continues to be important to every family. 
Every school day is vitally important, and we hope to see all our students here every day, healthy 
and able. 
 
Please, as always, feel free to check in with your child’s teacher and discuss their learning, as 
working together as a team is how every child will have success. 
Have a great week. 
 
Brent Fennessy 
Principal 

mailto:narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Need help?  https://support.schoolbytes.education/hc/en-us/
articles/4414363793295-How-to-access-School-Bytes  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsupport.schoolbytes.education%2Fhc%2Fen-us%2Farticles%2F4414363793295-How-to-access-School-Bytes&data=05%7C01%7Canita.chenery2%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cf3af116b85614e3eac7208dbc864a9ca%7C05a0e69a418a
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsupport.schoolbytes.education%2Fhc%2Fen-us%2Farticles%2F4414363793295-How-to-access-School-Bytes&data=05%7C01%7Canita.chenery2%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cf3af116b85614e3eac7208dbc864a9ca%7C05a0e69a418a
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LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 
age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 
Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 

NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 

school NUT FREE 
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